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SUBJECT:  

All Bids Received for Bid No. 1663 for the Illuminated Street Name Signs Project, CIP Project No. 
10494. (Citywide) (For Possible Action; Recommendation – Reject) 

REQUESTED BY: 

Dale Daffern, Public Works Director 

WARD: 

 Citywide 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

Reject all bids received for Bid No. 1663. 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: None  

EXPLANATION:  N/A 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

N/A 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

This Illuminated Street Name Signs Project consists of the installation of illuminated street name 

signs and reflectorized traffic signal head back plates at signalized intersections citywide. 

The City received two bids at the Bid Opening held on May 25, 2022. Staff conducted a detailed 

evaluation for all bidders. Staff determined that the bids submitted were either incomplete, had 

irregular bid proposals, or exceeded the available project funding.  

After a detailed analysis of the bids and applicable legal requirements, City staff has determined that 

the public interest would be best served by rejecting all bids and advertising for new bids at a later 

date. 

Therefore, City staff recommends Council reject all bids for Bid No. 1663. 

 

 

 


